
INFORMATIONAL MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT 

NORTH WEYMOUTH BEACH CONNECTION 

OPEN TO THE GENERAL PUBLIC 

ORGANIZED BY: 

Mayor Robert Hedlund 

Waterfront Committee 

Conservation Commission  

FACILITATED BY: 

Coastal Engineering Co. 

WHEN: Tuesday, February 27, 2018 at 7:00 PM

PLACE: Mary McElroy Meeting Room    

    John F. McCulloch Building 

    182 Green Street 

Weymouth, MA 02191 

PURPOSE OF MEETING: 

Since the spring of 2017, the Town of Weymouth has worked with Coastal Engineering Co. of 

Orleans, MA on design of the beach connection project in North Weymouth. At this time, 

Coastal Engineering Co. will present plans and take questions and comments from the public. 

Next steps will include permitting applications to the appropriate environmental agencies. 

Staff from the Departments of Planning & Community Development, Public Works, 

Conservation, and Recreation will be in attendance. The full meeting will be recorded and 

available for viewing online at http://weymouth.tv/. This is the second informational meeting 

held for the North Weymouth Beach Connection Project. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT: 

Department of Planning & Community Development 

781-340-5015 or kmarshall@weymouth.ma.us 


